
I am Rebecca 
Eseza Wotali, 
aged twenty 
one years old; 
I was born on 
27th 
December, 
1997 at 
Nakibungulya 
Parish in 

Kamuli District, I was born in a family of 
four children, two boys and two girls and 
I am the first born. I am pursuing a 
certificate in Medical records 
Management and Informatics at St. 
Francis School of Health Sciences, 
Mukono. In November, 2018 I finished 
my first semester. I am now in my 
second semester. In first semester we 
had course units like; how to give first 
aid, Anatomy, Primary Health Care 
(PHC), Medical Record Management 
and Customer care. Since we are to 
work in medical records, we are given 
all the necessary medical basics. I am 
indeed very happy at school and 
working hard. 
I wish to thank my sponsors through our 
Director Fred Tumwebaze for being kind 

to our vulnerable family. Our mother and 
father died in the same year 2009, when 
I was in Senior two and they left us in 
the state of wondering what to do next. 
It was our mother who died first after 
giving birth to twins, one boy and one 
girl, she died of over bleeding in the 
month of January, 2009 and shortly after 
one month, our father also died in 
March 2009 of an unknown death. 
Death darkened our future.  After the 
burial of our parents, we were left in a 
lonely home and I accepted to be the 
father and mother 
in all ways. I kept 
on moving from 
place to place 
looking for a job, 
where I could be 
able to earn some 
small money for a 
living and I could 
work with the desire 
to help my siblings. 
Then God blessed me with the coming 
of the Director of Rescue African 
Children, Rev. Fred Tumwebaze and he 
was so sympathetic for our family and 
he voluntarily promised to seek support 
for our family. It was not so long he sent 

news that, “my prayers had been 
answered.” My heart rejoiced and from 
that particular day, I believed the God 
we serve, is the God of amazements.  
At St. Francis School of Medical & 
Health Sciences, all people are so good 
to me and I now have friends who 
comfort me. My prayer request is:   
“May the Almighty God help me finish 
my certificate in Medical records 
Management successfully. And also 
take good care of my sponsors”. My 

future goal is to upgrade to a 
diploma level, since the level 
of education in Uganda 
determines the wage. 
The twins are now in boarding 
at Omega School and Fred is 
in primary seven this year in a 
near by school to home. We 
are so thankful that our house 
will soon be better to live in 
after all the changes that are 

to be done to completion. 
Allow me to end here for now, sending 
best wishes to my sponsors, the family 
of Rescue African Children and the 
entire staff. God bless you all.                          
……Rebecca Wotali 
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To Write your Child: 
Your child/pastor’s name/# 
c/o  Fred Tumwebaze  
Rescue African Children 
PO Box 804 
Jinja, Uganda ---Africa

REACH TEAM USA: 
Rescue African Children 
PO Box 836 
Roseville, CA 95661 
ken@rescueafricanchildren.org 

Fred Tumwebaze 
PO Box 804 
Jinja, Uganda - Africa 
fred@rescueafricanchildren.org 

Gifts received by MARCH 10th allow for a timely transfer of funds to Uganda.

The pictures above were taken at Rebecca’s school.  This was the child-led family that is featured 
at http://rescueafricanchildren.org/videos/  For more info on Rebecca’s back story, refer to her video 
on our website.  Questions have been asked about Rebecca recently.  Here are some answers: Fred 
is currently boarding at the school while nearby family are keeping up the property.  The family home 
will require close to $3000 more since “the roof must go off and we put a ring beam then put a new 
roof. Plaster inside and out, concrete then cemented floor, the latrine and place to cook” all are 
requiring attention.   Pictured to your right are the Tumwebaze kids.  Fred’s daughter Nissi sits in 
between her brothers.  When her Father was asked if she feels as good as she looks, his answer was 
a happy, “Yes”. Many thanks to all for your prayers and financial gifts offered in Nissi’s time of need.
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